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“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed” 

 

   
 

 

  

 

 

 

20th March 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 9 Parents/carers 

 

I am writing to you to let you know that Mrs Cooper-Moulson will be leaving the school this 

week, on Friday 21st March, to begin her maternity leave. I am sure you will join me in wishing 

her well and thanking her for all her excellent work over the past year with our Year 9 pupils.  

I know that Mrs Cooper-Moulson has built many positive relationships with pupils and their 

families during her time at Bishop’s.  

 

I am also pleased to inform you that we have recruited a new Head of Year 9 to replace Mrs 

Cooper-Moulson. Miss Mautterer has been at Bishop’s for the past few weeks, which has 

facilitated a detailed handover with Mrs Cooper-Moulson. Miss Mautterer has a background in 

counselling and is really looking forward to getting to know our Year 9 pupils and their families.  

 

I am conscious that Year 9 have had several changes to their Head of Year during their time 

at Bishop’s. They continue to be an excellent year group who have shown us recently how 

focussed they are on the Options process and preparing for their learning at KS4. 

 

You will be able to contact Miss Mautterer directly with any Year 9 queries from Monday 24th 

March. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs M Mansfield 

Deputy Headteacher 
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